
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 1/11/2024 4:38:51 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission

01/11/2024

MRS Cherie Tilley
29 / 29 - 29 Fairlight CRES
Fairlight NSW 2094

RE: DA2024/1216 - Gourlay Avenue BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

We have heard about this development which concerns all neibours along the foreshores. It is
common knowledge that noise carries across the water, we know because we are constantly
effected by boats, noisy rowers & parties across the bay in Balgowlah. So much so, at times
we can hear a conversation on someones deck over Fourty Basket Beach.

Whatever the outcome of the DA is, it is imperative that noise control be a major factor of any
approval.

Thank you Cherie Tilley




